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ACADEMiC DEANS' COU NCiL 

Hay 	 2, 1978 

Present: 	 Edgnr, t-loorl?, Paro.ska, Rand, Sutton, Hiller, Scriv en, Loch, 
HcBriarty, Yozwiak 

1) 	 Scriven moved approval of the minutes of January 31, 1978, McBriar t y 
seconded. Hotion passed. 

2) 	 Edgar discussed a change of format for recognizing honor students that 
,.as suggested by Barbara Scott--similar to that used at Commencement. 
Consensus of the deans was in opposition to the suggestion. 

J) 	 l::dg ;n disclIssC'u the elig ibility [ D r SrRS on thL~ part Dr 1 imiteu scr vi c l' 
faculty as provided by recent legislative action. What number of hours 
should be used to determine Ft E in determining years of servic e? 

4) Paraska a ve a r e port on the ~d hoc calendar committe e 
a) 70 % r et urn of questionnaire by faculty 
b) faculty vote was 2 to 1 in favor of the semester system 
c) About 2/3 felt th,Jt calendar should begin after Labor Day 
d) A student questionnaire is now being prepared directed at certaLn 

aspects of the calendar. 

Hoare indicated some possibility of public schools starting in late August 
with time off in January (an "energy-saving" calendar). Paraska stated 
that the Committee was obtaining such information. Akron goes on the 
semest e r system in Fall 1978; Kent State in Fall 1979. It seemed to be 
the consensus that Paraska should give the Committee's report to the 
Academic Senate before the end of this academic year. 

5) 	 Edgar made comments on the "exit interview" of the North Central Conunittee. 
The Committee felt that faculty ,.Jere not clear of the amount of resea r ch 
they were expected to do; that the University was not clear in its d i r ec­
tion tmvards graduate study; that a systematic review of both graduate 
and undergraduate prograns should be conducted; that we lack a data base 
to justify the need of various undergraduate programs; that we create a 
committee for long~range academic planning; that the rol e of the gradu­
ate assistants be studied; that resources ought to be provided for the 
recruitment of minority and women faculty; that the number of limited­
service faculty should be reduced; that there is a potential for a full ­
tenured faculty ilnd that this might GltrSI:~ il J.:1ck of vLt.:11ity in the 
faculty; til ;lt tilere is il Iwed to provide :illl'.entiv l' [or Llcully deve l o p­
lllent. Tile' CnrnnLi ttee r eported that it \IIould r ecommend "continued acc r edi­
tation without condition". 

6) 	 Eugar cOllllllented on the need for programs tlwt would attract non-tradi­
tional students-'-not only curricula but also possibly diffe.rent "del i v e ry 
systems". He reported that Redburn is preparing a questionnaire for 
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6) continued 

telephone intervic\vs w:i til people in the community to 
assessment and what the barriers might be to further 

Meeting adjourned at 3:20 p.m. 

de termine a 
education. 
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